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258 BROADWAY
NEW YORK CITY

Dec. 29, 1911.

Hon. W. L. Mackenzie King,

My dear Rex:

I am In receipt of your letter of 

December 26, 1911.

Many thanks for your congratulations on the 

birth of my second child, who, I am delighted 

to say, contrary to the Information which you 

received, is a boy and not a girl. Young 

Robert Livingston, Jr. is doing very well, and 

Is a fine big nine pounder.

Please forgive this typewritten letter, but 

I have been very busy for the last three weeks 

and shall be so until after the holidays.

In regard to the private and personal matter 

about which you wrote me, I shall have to ob­

tain some information before I can give you a

definite answer, but you may expect to hear
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